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andrew shipley <andrewmooton@hotmail.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 6:11 PM
secreta ry < secreta ry@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation Of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,

Please reconsider the 10:1 leverage limit proposal. Alot of people would simply not be able to trade
anymore and alot of jobs will be lost also. I know you are trying to protect people but its better if
new traders risk a smaller initial sum and lose it than a much larger one.

Thank you

Mr A Shipley

RIN 3038-AC61
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